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January 27, 2014 

 

Dear Pershing Rifles Alumnus, 

Much has occurred since the last communication, so I wish to begin by saying Happy 

New Year.  Thanks to your support, our dues are paid for 2014 retaining the unit’s member in 

good standing status.  In addition, a security deposit has been retained by the NC State 

University Club.  Our fall reunion is officially on the club’s schedule for Saturday, October 11, 

2014. 

Attached are two documents that you should keep and review. 

1.  Email and Privacy Policy from Chairman of The Pershing Rifles Group, William “Bill” 

Wagner, Q-8. 

2. The proposed L4AA Constitution and Bylaws I promised would be arriving soon. 

With respect to the number 2, the governing documents of our Association, when 

approved, will lay out the manner in which we can expect to operate from one term to another.  

A small team has worked on this project since last fall, and it has been vetted by us in rather 

great detail.  The governance is now presented to you for your review.  I am your point of 

contact should you have comments or questions.  Our intent is to present the L4AA 

Constitution and Bylaws in its final version to the members attending and voting on this matter 

at the fall reunion.  The final version will be provided to you not less than sixty days prior to the 

reunion date.    

In closing, I wish to thank all those who have donated to date or provided other financial 

support. Your generosity is very much appreciated.   

  Fraternally, 

 

                                                                    Joe Harris, 1968 


